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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

DATE: 2nd February 2018 

 

PAGB response to ibuprofen and future fertility of baby girls 
 

John Smith, PAGB Chief Executive, comments: “This study* looks at the use of ibuprofen in 

pregnancy, however pregnant women are advised to avoid taking ibuprofen during pregnancy, 

unless it is on the advice of a doctor. The researchers themselves acknowledge this.  

  

“If painkillers are needed throughout pregnancy, the official NHS advice is that paracetamol 

can be used through all stages of pregnancy to reduce a high temperature (fever) and 

relieve pain.  This is supported by a large body of evidence from over 50 years of 

paracetamol use in humans.   

  
“In line with current guidelines, we advise that pregnant women use paracetamol at the 
lowest effective dose for the shortest possible time.  We would recommend that pregnant 
women should always speak to their GP, midwife or pharmacist before taking any medicine, 
including paracetamol.  It’s also important to read the product information carefully and only 
use in accordance with the instructions.” 
  

*A study published in Human Reproduction journal has reported that women who take 

ibuprofen in the first three months of pregnancy may be reducing the store of eggs in the 

ovaries of their daughters.  

  

- ENDS – 
  

Notes to editors: 
  

PAGB (Proprietary Association of Great Britain) is the UK trade association representing 

manufacturers of branded over-the-counter medicines, self care medical devices and food 

supplements.  

  

For further information, please contact Pegasus: Lauren Walker or Amy Skinner on 01273 

712000 / PAGB@thisispegasus.co.uk 
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